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This is the time of year that the board begins budgetary planning for the following year with the final budget due 
in October. Excluding the window replacement in the clubhouse this year, the board has evaluated the year-to-
date monthly average of expenses versus the income from HOA dues for a projection of what next year will look 
like. Please see the chart on the bottom-left below. There is about a 2% yearly overage ($1,774.57) but that does 
not include contingencies for any sort of major repairs or upgrades that may be needed throughout the year. 

The board will be pursuing the following cost savings opportunities: (1) Attorneys with lower hourly rates; (2)
property management companies (pending research on contractual obligations with Resource Property Man-
agement); (3) Pool maintenance companies; (4) Grounds maintenance companies; (5) Digital (email only) Twig 

The board has or will be pursuing the following income opportunities: (1)Advertising in the twig; (2)Monthly fee 
for boat/RV/trailer storage (see chart in bottom-right) 

As noted in previous newsletters, there are several items in need of repair in the community’s common areas. 
The board has received some rough order of magnitude estimates (please see chart in the bottom-right) and has 
discussed possibilities on how to fund the projects. Unfortunately, the board sees no path forward to fund these 
expenses with the current level of income.  

This leaves us with two options: (1) When the pool tank fails, close the pool for the foreseeable future until 
funds are available or (2) Impose a $200 special assessment for each villa and proactively make the needed re-
pairs. The board will be calling a special meeting to discuss and vote on the special assessment on October 19, 
2023. More details are outlined on the proxy. If you are unable to attend, please fill out the attached proxy and 
return to a board member or via mail or email.  The community needs a 60% vote to pass the special assess-
ment. Our community has not had an assessment in over 10 years (the last time the pool needed major repairs). 
The board is kindly asking for your support to maintain the neighborhood that we all enjoy. 

YOUR HOA BOARD MEMBERS 

Cindy Perry   April Murphy 
Shawn James   John Porath 
Debbie Behnke   Alex Parent 



Local Neighborhood Advertisers 

The Bent Tree HOA board does not endorse any company.  However, we thank these fine businesses 
for supporting our community.     HOA Board—Bent Tree Homeowners Association. 

 


